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Safe & Well – September 2018 

 

To:  All Branches 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

Please see September’s edition of Safe and Well newsletter with contributions from our USRs 

and field teams.  

 

There is a continuing focus on Near Misses, an incident a USR has flagged in and was happy to 

share, a focus on MEWPs (both around GSP role and people demonstrating the controls and 

also in getting people to consider when they should be using them) and a refresh on the top 

level ways people can get Health and Safety info. 

 

Yours sincerely 

  

Dave Joyce 

National Health, Safety & Environment Officer 

 

 


